
 

 

         October 25, 2023 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

We are pleased to announce that all students enrolled at Barker Central School will be able to 

receive a FREE breakfast and lunch meal at school beginning on November 1st 2023. 

 

This implementation is a result of the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) 


